LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


3 DECEMBER 2015
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Sandip Ruparelia 
Asked of:
Councillor Keith Ferry (Portfolio Holder for Business, Planning and Regeneration)


	Question 1:  
“We are the owners of premier banqueting 1 Canning Road, Wealdstone. 

Our entire business survives on the use of  PEEL ROAD CAR PARK which the council wants to demolish and will cause a loss of employment. We currently serve the entire community for Harrow for Asian weddings, reception, civil weddings and also we do extra services for ACCA exams and Gathering for AGE concern and more. 

We purchased premier banqueting two years ago and have  invested millions of pounds to update the facility in to five star banqueting for our community use and also part of planning process Harrow policy was to have parking large parking facility. If this goes we have to close our business and face bankruptcy and I'm sure the council are here to help businesses and not to close businesses. We have also generated almost 250k for council per annum since we have started. 

Please council officers and cabinet members advise where will be provision for this car park facility in the future if gets demolished with similar size to serve Wealdstone with new extra houses flats and schools. “



